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From: mark hollingworth    
Sent: 27 September 2021 09:28 
To: Kelsey Blain   
Subject: Re: NYM/2021/0613/FL 

 
Many thanks Kelsey 
 
I was fairly sure that's what you meant, but thought i'd check! 
 
In that case yes, we confirm that both the ends of the path will include a 3m long strip of tarmac surface at 
the roadside. The rest of the path will be surfaced in loose stone. 
 
Thanks, Mark 
 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 
 

  

 

  

 




